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IMPORTANT INFORMATION 

 

Dear Customer 

 

Thank you for purchasing a PowerFlow Energy battery storage system.  

 

To help us protect our environment, PowerFlow will take back free of charge, 

waste industrial batteries supplied to into the market for treatment and 

recycling.  

 

As a producer of industrial batteries under the Waste Batteries and 

Accumulators Regulations 2009,  PowerFlow Energy Ltd are required to do 

this in any calendar year we place new industrial batteries on the market.  

 

If any of our customers or in certain cases other end users, require us to take 

back industrial batteries, they should contact us at Power Flow Energy Ltd.  

 

To do this please use the contact information below and will agree the 

necessary arrangements for the return, proper treatment and recycling of the 

waste batteries. 

 

PowerFlow Energy Ltd 

9 Harrow Road 

Plough Lane 

Hereford,  

HR4 0EH 

Telephone: 01452 421271 

Email: info@powerflowenergy.co.uk   

 

Thank you  
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